Senator John Fetterman
B40B Dirksen Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510
Dear Senator Fetterman,
Congratulations to joining the U.S. Senate this year! As a member of Amnesty International, I hope that you will commit to the protection of human rights, both within the U.S. and around the world. These rights include the rights to non-discrimination based on race, ethnicity, gender, sexual orientation, and religious conviction; the right to live free from gun violence, and the right to seek safety and asylum.
I also call on you to to revive to important pieces of legislation that failed to move forward in the Senate in 2022: The Afghan Adjustment Act, which would give Afghans in the U.S. a path to citizenship, and the Break the Cycle of Violence Act, which would increase critical federal funding for community gun violence prevention organizations.
Thank you for your attention to these important matters.
Yours sincerely,
